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 Impact:  Increase in licensing fees 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The second proposed committee substitute for HB 2179 separates the medical marijuana grower 

license into tiers for indoor grow facilities, greenhouse or light deprivation grow facilities, 

outdoor grow facilities, and grow facilities that produce clones from nonflowering plants. The 

annual license application fee for the first tier of each category of grow facility is $2,500, and the 

fee increases by tier based on square footage. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

From OMMA: 

 

This will certainly increase our licensing fee revenue, but we currently have no way of knowing 

how much revenue will be generated as we do not have data regarding current sizes of grows.  

 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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